Lady Lane Park School &

Nursery
The Bulletin: Friday 13th December 2024

Dear parents

As the Autumn term draws to a close, | would like to thank you all for your continued
support. Itis such a busy time of year in school and | appreciate how much effort it takes
for you all to ensure our pupils enjoy all the events we have in December.

Thank you to Mrs Thompson and her team for the fantastic Christmas Dinners this week,
areal treat for us all. It is always joyous to see all our children eat a special meal together
and enjoy each others company.

On Thursday, Mrs Lorimer took the choir to sing in two residential homes in Bingley;
Maple Court & Abbeyfield. This is such a special experience every year for our pupils as
well as the residents, who are always thrilled to hear such beautiful singing. It is a very
humbling experience and | know there was a few tears when the choir sang Silent Night.
Thank you for enabling such a enriching experience, Mrs Lorimer and well done to the
choir, you always make me proud.

Yesterday, | enjoyed meeting our Nursery children and parents for a hot chocolate and a
Christmas sing-song. Thank you to the wonderful Little Gems team for taking such good
care of our youngest pupils all year round. In January we have quite a few babies joining
our growing nursery and | am looking forward to meeting them all.

Thank you to all the volunteers for supporting our Christmas Fair yesterday afternoon, it
was a lovely way to end the term. Thank you also to the teachers who ran stalls, it is
greatly appreciated. We can not run these events without The Friends of Lady Lane, who
heavily rely on parent volunteers. If you are able to give up a little time to support any
event, please do let us know - you are all very welcome and every little helps.

This morning we all enjoyed our annual Talent Show! We watched many pupils face their
fears by singing, acting, demonstrating sports skills, playing instruments and of course
performing magic in front of a large audience. Thank you to our Heads of House in UVI
for organising their teams.

When we return in January, some of our UVI pupils will be sitting Year 7 entrance exams,
so | hope they all manage to get some important rest during the holidays.

On Friday 10th January, we will be hosting M&M Productions who will perform the
pantomime, Snow White, in school. | am looking forward to seeing everyone in their
fancy dress for the day. The Friends of Lady Lane, kindly fund this special treat.

Mrs Kernick’s Christmas Holiday Club is running from Monday 16th - Friday 20th
December, if you would like to book any of the sessions please contact Mrs Kernick on
ClassDojo. On Friday 20th December Nursery will close for Christmas Break.

| hope you all have a restorative break, wherever you may be. Have a very Happy
Christmas and | look forward to seeing you in 2025.
Mrs Arnold & The Team
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COLLECTION FOR LGI

Thank you for all the selection boxes
donated for poorly children in Leeds
General Infirmary. The Children’s Heart
Surgery Fund supports families, who
have a child in hospital and I am sure our
selection boxes will help to make
Christmas Magical !

Thank you to Miss Brynycz for delivering
the selection boxes.






MrS kerNick’s
Christmas Craft Clul
wic leth December.
Book. Yyour. sessions nNow

I¥'s beginning to look a bit like Christmas we know it's still November, but we

wanted to share with you some exciting news..

.Mrs Kernick's ‘Christmas Craf} club’ is back, with her fabulous little helpers, we have a week jam packed
full O’Famazing activities from;

Yule log making
candle creations
Bauble'decorating
Gingerbread houses
Tree decorations
A Surprise #rip out !
Sewing showmen
Knitting scatves

And much; ‘much more..
W/c - Monday |6th December o Friday 20h December.
830a.m - 12.30p.m. £20

12.30p.m. - 4.30p.m. £20
8.30-430p.m. £40

All you need'is a water bottle and packed lunch and we'll provide the fun

To book your child's-place message Mrs Kernick on class dojo, it is first come first served, so o avoid
disappeintment book your place now.

Hol Hol Ho and Kind reqards,
The Christmas Holiday club Team
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JANVARY
MONDAY 6TH JANVARY 2025 - SCHOOL & NURSERY OPEN
FRIDAY 10TH - IN SCHOOL PANTO “SNOW WHITE"
WEDNESDAY 15TH = NURSERY STAY & DISCOVER
MONDAY 20TH - BRADFORD CROSS COUNTRY FINALS (F4/F5)
WEDNESDAY 22ND - FORM % FORM ASSEMBLY
THURSDAY 22RD - BRADFORD CROSS COUNTRY FINALS (LVI)

FRIDAY 24TH - CROSS COUNTRY AT BRONTE HOVSE




